Chesley Memorial Library Trustees Meeting 

January 8, 2016
Present:  Ann Kelley (AK), Margaret Walker (MW), Betty Smith (BAS), Gale Tobbe, (GT), Donna Bunker (DB), Librarian
 Pat Vaillancourt (PV), Alice Gilchrist (AG).
Recorder:   Margaret J. Walker, Secretary (via Facetime)
	TOPIC
	DISCUSSION
	ACTION

	Call to order
Minutes 

Treasurer’s report
Director’s report

Expenditure report

Old Business: 

Conservation grants

Facilities update: door

Friends

Holidays

Payment options

New Business:

Alternate

Girl Scouts

Library key

Library report

Program plans

Sewing class request

Volunteer requests


	10:15am 
Motion BAS/ 2nd AK accepted as corrected

Accepted as written. BAS reports we have now received the full amount of Trust Fund checks for 2015. BAS states Joanne Bailey and Joe Gunter assisted in our receipt of Trustee Funds. 
Motion GT/2nd BAS to accept $50.00 donation from Gene Stearns. Unanimous.

Activities very high in December. 
Reviewed and discussed. 
DB related recent issues regarding the need for electrical repairs for the motion eye on the outside light and lack of consistent hot water. DB contacted Frances Aube for electric issues. 
DB stated the vacuum cleaner needs replacement. PV will donate a vacuum cleaner that she hopes will be functional. Motion MW, 2nd BAS, DB authorized to purchase a new vacuum cleaner up to $350.00, if necessary. Unanimous. 

Tabled for next meeting.
DB states Steve Bailey is pursuing a carpenter to fix the front door.
Candidate’s night will be co-sponsored by the Harvey Lake Women’s Club and the Friends.
New Years was an issue as the Town Hall did not make a decision until late in the day. Staff flexibility was noted and appreciated by the Trustees.
Reviewed and discussed. GT offered to obtain a credit card for the library. GT is willing to provide her personal identification to facilitate the process.
Pat Vaillancourt has been sworn in as a Library Trustee Alternate. Welcome!

Requested to have a sleep-over. Reviewed and discussed future possibilities.

Reviewed and discussed 

Reviewed and discussed. DB complimented on her work.
Reviewed and discussed improvements in movie night planning and other programs.
DB reviewed request and it was suggested that the person visit the library to view the space issues and discuss her space needs.

Volunteer asked to assist with Maker Space projects. Approved proposal written by Max Fahey. Consensus.

Nancy Johnson, Retired Librarian, has volunteered to assist at the library with shelf reordering when she is available. Approved by consensus.
	No action
Compliments to the Staff


	 Adjournment


	Move to adjourn BAS, 2nd AG. Unanimous.
	Adjourned at 11:50 pm

	 Next meetings scheduled for: 
February 12, 2016 at 10:15am
March 11, 2016 at 10:15am

April 15, 2016 at 10:15am
	
	Margaret J. Walker

Secretary


